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Dear Sir/Madam,

We don't want the fox in charge of the hen-house. It seems we can no longer rely on the EPA to keep
a close eye on industry. Please give the EPA the funding and expertise that it requires to do the job
properly. Thousands of volunteers are working tirelessly to protect our environment from greedy
developers, industrialists and miners. Without an effective EPA, their work is often in vain.

Remember, it could be the health of you or your own family and friends that could be under threat!

yours sincerely
Judith Turley



